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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1546 creates statute that would mandate each correctional facility within the State of 

Oklahoma to create an "Orange Alert" communication system to notify any resident within a 

radius of forty (40) miles when a prisoner of a correctional facility has escaped. Per the measure, 

the Department of Corrections (DOC) would adopt an added feature to a system that is currently 

being utilized. The annual cost of this added feature is $55,625. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $37,083.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $55,625.00 

 

Prepared by: Department of Corrections 


